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Esther Roex

From: Heyer, Ron <HEYERR@si.edu>
Sent: Thursday, 15 January 2009 12:54
To: Yves Samyn
Subject: Cuban ABC Taxa arrived

Dear Yves, 
  
The =uban amphibian guide arrived yesterday in excellent condition.  It is a most =ttractive and useful publication! 
  
Best wishes, 
  
Ron 
  
W. Ronald =eyer 
Division of Amphibians =amp; Reptiles 
Smithsonian =nstitution 
PO Box 37012 
NHB 201, MRC =62 
Washington, DC =0013-7012 
USA 
  


